
Tiny Tot School 
Brad’s Produce Field Trip 

 

September 19, 2017 

Dear Parents, 

Our first field trip of the school year is to Brad’s Produce. Everyone will enjoy a lesson and a craft 
along with a ride on the farm tractor to the pumpkin patch.  

We will meet at Brad’s on Friday, October 13th at 9:10 AM.  

The cost is $8.00 per child and $5.00 per adult. A limited number of siblings may attend, due to the 
amount of available seats on the farm tractor.  One pumpkin per paid admission will be chosen from 
the field. Additional pumpkins may be purchased in the farm store.  Please return the completed 
permission slip and payment by Wednesday, September 27th.  There will be no refunds.  Thank you 
for understanding. 
 
Please dress appropriately for the weather, as we will be attending the farm even if it is raining lightly.  
This is the perfect time for the children to wear their Tiny Tot shirts!  Directions to the farm will be 
given out prior to the trip.  You must arrive on time so be sure to allow plenty of travel time as we will 
not be able to wait for late arrivals.   
 

We are excited about this really fun and educational experience for the children! 
 

Sincerely, 

TTS Staff 

 

Permission slip due Wednesday, September 27th 

Ms. Gehman/Mrs. Bordner 

    
Brad’s Produce Permission Slip 

 
Child’s Name:         
 
  My child will not attend Brad’s Farm Trip on October 13, 2017. 
 
 We will attend Brad’s Farm Trip on October 13, 2017. 

Make checks payable to Tiny Tot School. I understand there will be no refunds. 
 
  # of adult tickets @ $5 each. 

  # of child tickets @ $8 each. 

     total amount enclosed. 

 
      will accompany my child. 
 
 

 
Parent/Guardian Signature 

LOC# 67972 


